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Please vote no on HB 2025, the State of Oregon needs to live within its budget, the 

continual increase of fees and taxes needs to stop, the proposed tax and fee 

increase in the bill are excessive, our gas tax and motor vehicle fees are all ready 

among the highest in the nation. Enough is enough. Oregon's continual Hugh budget 

increases year after year have to be brought under control. The average Oregonian 

can not afford the continual excessive tax and fee increases 

 

Sincerely 

Max Sherman 

Hebo, OR 


